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e Messrs. John Rezdhezd & Sons! No. 518

Owners: - Messrs. Andrew Weir & Co.

In a2 letter from the Newcastle Surveyors they
give an extract from a letter addressed to them by
the Builders, stating that:-

"The Owners have asked that the beep Tank of

"their above vessel be adapted for the carriage

nof "Latex" Rubber. We are given to understand

"that the flash point of this solution is about :
81500 ¥,

"We shall be glad to hear that the Tank as built

"in this vessel meets your requirements in this
"respect."

On the 10th September, 1936, the question of

the carriage of Latex in peak or deep tanks was

o
considered by the Committee in respect of ®me submission
made by Messrs. Harland & Wolff for a vessel building
by them for the same Owners. It was agreed that,
provided the construction of the tank or tanks was in
accordance with or equivalent to the requirements of
the Rules for Tanks Carrying 011 Fuel, and the
requirements of Section 20 of the Rules be complied
with, the notation "Carrying Latex in Pezk and/or»“‘
Deep Tanks" could be assigned. ”a 5

The appr@ved plan of the deep tanjihas been
examined, and it is found that the scantlings,

: arrangements anﬁ riveting eemply with the above




